Clubs Opening Safely

Updated COVID-19 Guidance 11/02/2022

There are no COVID-19 related legal restrictions as regards social distancing or
numbers in the club premises. Face coverings must still be worn in youth work settings
until at least the end of February.

At a minimum, clubs should implement the following:

We will still require clubs to record on Salesforce, as we always will, the attendance at
every club meeting.

No one should attend the club in person if they have symptoms associated with COVID-19,
such as a new cough, sore throat, loss of sense for taste or smell, or a fever.

Continue to use hand sanitiser or hand washing on arrival and when leaving.

Ask everyone who needs to cough or sneeze to do so into tissues and dispose of them
carefully in a bin.

Face coverings must still be worn in all youth work settings. This will be reviewed at the
end of February.

Use as much ventilation as you can.

You may wish to wipe down highly used surfaces- tables, handrails, door handles etc.
before and after club.

We do not ask leaders or members for evidence of vaccination status.

Clubs may display posters listing COVID-19 symptoms and reminding people to wash their
hands.

Your club first aid kit should include facemasks and aprons.

The COVID-19 Health Questionnaire is no longer required.

Check with your premises what COVID-19 safety conditions they may still have in place.
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